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Name: Date:

Tables & data
The table to the right shows the number of
tickets sold by students in the drama club.
Use the information in the table to answer
the following questions:

Name No. of Tickets
Alice 790473
Bob 457468
Carol 853615
David 379599

1)
How many more tickets were sold by Carol
than Bob?

2)
How many tickets were sold by Alice and
David combined?

3)
How many more tickets were sold by Carol
than David?

4)
How many fewer tickets were sold by Alice
than Carol?

5)
How many more tickets were sold by Bob than
David?

6)
How many fewer tickets were sold by David
than Alice?

7)
How many tickets were sold by Carol and
Alice combined?

8)
How many tickets were sold by David and
Carol combined?



Math4childrenplus.com

Name: Date:

Tables & data
The table to the right shows the number of
tickets sold by students in the drama club.
Use the information in the table to answer
the following questions:

Name No. of Tickets
Alice 790473
Bob 457468
Carol 853615
David 379599

1)
How many more tickets were sold by Carol
than Bob?

396,147

2)
How many tickets were sold by Alice and
David combined?

1,170,072

3)
How many more tickets were sold by Carol
than David?

474,016

4)
How many fewer tickets were sold by Alice
than Carol?

63,142

5)
How many more tickets were sold by Bob than
David?

77,869

6)
How many fewer tickets were sold by David
than Alice?

410,874

7)
How many tickets were sold by Carol and
Alice combined?

1,644,088

8)
How many tickets were sold by David and
Carol combined?

1,233,214


